
Central of Lunenburg Class of ‘67 – 2021 Newsletter 

 

I would like to recognize our 2021 scholarship recipients. Sara Craig is our class of '67 

recipient and will receive an award of $1250.  Our scholarship this year is given in 

memory of Pat Crymes Wright.  The class of '89 recipient is Caroline Spencer.  She will 

receive an award of $1500 given in memory of Guidance Counselor Arvin Bell.  The 

Class of '88 recipient is Seth Hall.  He will receive an award of $750.  The Central of 

Lunenburg Alumni Scholarship Foundation has now awarded over $50,000.  We started 

19 years ago with an award of $300.  Now we are growing and the future is bright. 

 

In February of 2018 we established an endowment of $28,000. This year with 

contributions and earnings we are able to add $10,000 to our endowment.  So we are at 

a total of $38,000. Our goal over the years is to reach an endowment of $100,000. 

 

The class of ’67 has a checking balance of $3,039.26 and our Endowment Fund 

account has a balance of $42,029.16 of which $38,000 are restricted Endowment 

Funds. The class of '89 has a balance of $5,369.37 and the class of '88 has a balance 

$2,995.96.   Venassia Gunter continues to lead the class of '89 efforts and Chris Bailey 

continues to lead class of '88. We would like to see more Classes join in this effort. 

 

Our fall campaign drive for the Class of ‘67 is to raise $2,000 by the end of the year.  

Send checks to: 

 Gene Hart, 2570 Sandy Lane, Victoria VA 23974.   

Make checks payable to: C of L Alumni Scholarship Foundation.  

Note: “for the class of '67”  

 

Plans are underway for our 55TH class reunion! 1967 - 2022  Give us your thoughts. 

For more information about our Scholarship Foundation, Endowment, past reunions, 

etc. Visit: 

http://centraloflunenburg.org/ 

 

Thank you for your participation and support. 

Al   423-367-4818  janeandal1970@gmail.com 

http://centraloflunenburg.org/

